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January has come and nearly gone, we are all awaiting the Covid vaccine and hope 

that with those rolling out soon, perhaps some restrictions will eventually be 

changed!   

    We are so happy to welcome Doug Henry and Jean Wolter, so nice to have 

them both with us!     

January was Trish Bews’ birthday, so the residents got to have a little cake 

celebration to honor her.   

Snow sculptures courtesy of Craig Bews and Emma and Kristen Somerville were 

enjoyed, thank you so much!  The Eatonia deer have been making some window 

visits and that has been a source of chit chat, everybody likes to spot the deer! 

This past month has seen some of the usual fun being had as well.  Exercises, bingo, 

manicures, Tile Rummy and Wheel of Fortune have been favourites. Some 

Valentine Day crafting has been happening too. 

We all enjoyed a few chuckles watching Linda Radies climb the snowbank at the 

back of the EOL to place a flag on top.  Bets are being taken to see who can guess 

when the snow will melt and the flag will fall down!  Linda was such a good sport 

and made it a fun afternoon to watch her slide back down and not lose her boots 

in the deep snow hill!  

We are so grateful for the Growing Project and all those who have contributed and 

made donations this year.  We are so close to reaching our goal!   If you still wish 

to help, we would be so appreciative. 

Our Nutrien invoice started at $13, 518.06 and the balance 
now is $2, 679.06!  Donations can be made at Nutrien  
or directly to EOL.  If you have any questions, please call the 
office! 

                                       THANK YOU     


